

Dear Colleague,

I trust this letter finds you well.

My name is **Kristin Fabbe**, Chair in Business and Politics and Director of Executive Education at the <u>European University Institute</u>'s <u>Florence School of Transnational Governance</u>. I wanted to extend this letter to your esteemed organisation to let you know about some of our upcoming flagship executive training courses on topics related to your field of work in Migration.

As migration continues to be a global challenge, we believe that equipping professionals with the necessary knowledge and skills is imperative. Our focus this year is on effective migration management and building communication strategies. Our **two flagship courses**, now running in their **4**th **edition**, have been designed to provide participants with comprehensive insights, practical tools, and networking opportunities to help navigate the increasing complexities around migration policies and discourse.

- <u>Migration Communication Strategies: Effective Approaches to Depolarize the Debate</u> (May 2024 Hybrid)
- Effective Migration Management: Putting Policy into Action (October 2024 In residence)

Our distinguished faculty from the Migration Policy Centre (MPC), accompanied by high-level policymakers and practitioners, bring extensive expertise and experience in the field, ensuring a high-quality learning experience that blends academic rigor with real-world applicability. Participants engage in interactive sessions, case studies, and group discussions, enabling them to gain actionable insights and strategies applicable to their respective contexts.

Furthermore, our executive training programmes foster a **dynamic and collaborative learning environment**. Participants exchange ideas, best practices, and challenges with peers from diverse backgrounds. We firmly believe that the diversity of perspectives enriches the learning experience and contributes to a holistic understanding and effective problem-solving.

We cordially invite your organisation to nominate qualified individuals who would benefit from these enriching learning opportunities or further discuss with you how we could tailor our course offering to better address your organisation's specific needs.

Please find attached detailed course brochures for your reference. Should you require any further information or assistance regarding the nomination process, feel free to contact the project manager of the migration portfolio at marina.vlachodimitropoulou@eui.eu

Thank you for considering this invitation. We look forward to welcoming your colleagues to our executive training courses and to fostering meaningful collaborations in addressing the challenges and opportunities associated with migration management. Needless to say, should wish to discuss any of the above further, I would be happy to hear from you and discuss opportunities to speak to your organization more closely.

With warm regards from Florence,

Kristin Fabbe

Little

Director of Executive Education Chair in Business and Comparative Politics Florence School of Transnational Governance European University Institute

kristin.fabbe@eui.eu